
 

Avista Corporation 
1411 East Mission, P.O. Box 3727 
Spokane. Washington 99220-0500 
Telephone 509-489-0500 
Toll Free   800-727-9170 
 
June 2, 2021 
 
Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 
 
Re: Docket Nos. UE-190912 and UG-190920 –Avista Utilities Energy Independence Act 

(I-937) Conservation Report 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

On June 1, 2021, Avista Corporation, dba Avista Utilities (Avista or “Company”), filed its 

2020 Washington Annual Conservation Report (ACR) pursuant to WAC 480-109-120(3). The 

Company inadvertently omitted inclusion of its Energy Independence Act (I-937) Conservation 

Report 2020-2021 (“I-937 Report”) per WAC 480-109-120(3)(c) within its ACR filing. As such, 

Avista hereby submits its I-937 Report for filing in the above-referenced dockets. 

Please direct any questions on this matter to Ryan Finesilver, Energy Efficiency Manager 

at (509) 495-4873. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/Shawn Bonfield 
 
Shawn Bonfield 
Sr. Manager of Regulatory Policy & Strategy 
Avista Utilities 
509-495-2782 
shawn.bonfield@avistacorp.com 
 
Enclosure 
cc:  Avista Energy Efficiency Advisory Group 
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